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Date: 17/10/2018 

Number: 26/02/13674 

 

Circular to Electronic Payment and Money 

 Transfer Services Companies  

 

We attach herewith a copy of the letter of the Ministry of Interior - Civil 

Status and Passports Department No. (Administrative Development / 

60/17355) on September 27, 2018, regarding considering the Smart  ID 

Card as the approved card instead of the old ID card in all transactions as 

of the date of 1/10/2018, 

 

 To act according to it.  

 


